
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:   Dr. Carol Kelley, Superintendent of Schools 

   Board of Education 

 

FROM:  Dr. Alicia Evans, Assistant Superintendent of Finance and Operations 

 

SUBJECT:  Summer Alternates  

 

DATE:   May 8, 2018 

 

There were several summer alternates considered at the FAC meeting. The alternates were at Hatch, Irving and 

Julian. FAC recommended that the District proceed with the Irving roof, the Lincoln courtyard door, and Hatch 

room 112 projects during the summer.  FAC also recommend that the District defer the Julian science room and 

the Hatch room 206 projects. 

 

The information was reviewed by FAC and the administration agrees with the FAC recommendation.  
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